

Taunton River Watershed Alliance

P.O. Box 1116. Taunton. MA 02780 (508) 828-1101

Dear Non-Profit Organization,

For 30 years, the Taunton River Watershed Alliance (TRWA) has been a voice for the Taunton River, and advocate for environmental protection, sustainable development, and responsible stewardship of our precious water resources. We are an Alliance of concerned residents, businesses, and organizations united to restore and properly manage water and related natural resources within the Taunton River Watershed.

In keeping with this mission, in recognition of our 30th anniversary and in partnership with other non-profits we are bringing back the popular **Taunton River Festival** which was held by the Weir Corporation (now the Neighborhood Corporation) for over 20 years. This free, daylong event will again be held at the Weir Riverfront Park in Taunton and offers a variety of activities for the entire family, including live music, a food court, craft fair, river activities, and much more.

Enclosed please find an application and instruction sheet for participation in the Educational and Informational Exhibit area of this year's Festival, to be held on **Sunday**, **June 10**. We do welcome all types of non-profits to participate and exhibit their information at our event this year.

We hope that your organization will join us for this community event. Please note that we <u>will allow non-profits to sell fundraising items related to their organization</u>, with prior approval.

Space at the Festival for nonprofits is always in demand. Please make sure to complete your application and return it by May 15th, to reserve your space. If you know of any other organization wishing to participate, please contact (508) 828-1101 so that we may send them an application.

We look forward to receiving your application, and hope to see you at this year's Taunton River Festival.

Sincerely,

Richard Shafer
Chairperson, TRWA
Taunton River Festival Committee
Director@savethetaunton.org